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Myne iciless Limited

Mayne Nickless Limited have notified their
acceptance of the recent findings of the Prices
Justification Tribunal in the following terms:

"With respect to the report by The Prices
Justification Tribunal on the proposed
increase of 18% in Interstate Freight Rates
in the Matter No. N74/2532, it is advised
that this Company proposes to increase the
rate schedules referred to in the Company's
notification to the Tribunal dated
13 June,19.74 by 12% on or after 15 August,1974."

When received, the revised rates schedules
will be available for inspection at the offices of the
Prices Justification Tribunal 10 Queens Road, Melbourne
or 100 William Street, Sydney.
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